

RECEIVED

January 27, 1992

JAN 29 1992

Division of Air Resources Management

Mr. Cleve Holladay Bureau of Air Quality Management Florida Department of Environmental Regulation 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, FL 32301-8241

RE: RACT Modelling

Dear Mr. Holladay:

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of January 27, 1992, that sulfuric acid mist should not be included in RACT modelling for TSP.

Thank you very much for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

C. David Turley

Senior Environmental Engineer

CDT:lmr

cc: J. M. Baretincic